
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Packed Lunches 

 Just a little reminder, in order to protect children with allergies, we are a nut free school. Please be mindful of this 
when packing your child’s packed lunch items. Thank you.  

 

This week we celebrated Science Week. The 
theme was about growth. Nursery have enjoyed 
making a garden in a glove and they can’t wait 
to see their seeds grow. The children have also 
been in the garden during Notice Nature Day to 

make observational drawings of the daffodils 
they had helped to plant last year.  The 

children also made some beautiful paintings of 
their daffodils too.  

 
 

This week we have also enjoyed listening to a 
story called Aliens Love Underpants. The 

children have been learning about pattern and 
made repeated patterns with paint to decorate 

their underpant pictures.  

 

Story of the Week 
 

 

Rhyme of the Week 

 
 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

 Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
If you see a crocodile, 

Don't forget to scream - Aghh! 

Homework 
During Science Week the children made a garden in a glove. The children have been looking very carefully 

to see which seed will grow first. The children have taken their gloves home to continue to make 
observations on the growth of their seeds. 

 Help your child find out which seed has grown the fastest and which seed is the slowest to grow?  
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